
FAASTeam Reno FSO presents:

Know and Understand the Various Traffic at Minden-Tahoe

Airport

Know the safe practices for flying in and out of
Minden-Tahoe Airport with the many different
airport operations taking place daily and the
temporary closure of the main Glider Runway and
the impact on the other traffic on Runway 34/16. 
Hear from those with vast experience in the
different communities and the Best Practices of
Airport etiquette.
Directions: Look for signs in lobby for direction to meeting
room. Phone number is 844-839-8143.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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